
Needham High School

8th Grade Curriculum Night and Special Education Information
Night Invitation

GRADE 8 PARENT/GUARDIAN CURRICULUM NIGHT 2023: Wednesday, February 8th from
6:30-8pm

★ On Wednesday, February 8th, 2023 Needham High School will host a Curriculum Night
for parents and guardians of all eighth grade students who are anticipating sending their
children to Needham High School.  The meeting will begin at 6:30 P.M. in the Needham
High School auditorium.  The meeting should conclude at approximately 8:00 P.M.

○ If we are not able to hold the meeting in person due to inclement weather or
Covid related concerns, we will host the meeting synchronously on Zoom. The
meeting will be recorded and shared as well.

★ During the meeting administrators, teachers, and school counselors will give an overview
of the ninth-grade curriculum with explanations of the various levels for each course
offering and will provide an overview of Needham High School Graduation Requirements.
In addition, we will provide some school and curriculum offerings from Minuteman
Regional High School.  All parents of eighth graders should attend or view the recording
of this informational meeting.

GRADE 8 SPECIAL EDUCATION INFORMATION NIGHT FOR PARENTS AND GUARDIANS:
Thursday, February 9th from 6:30-7:30pm in the Needham High School Cafeteria Expansion

★ On Thursday, February 9th, Needham High School will host an Informational Night for
parents and guardians interested in learning more about Special Education programs and
services at Needham High School. The meeting will begin at 6:30pm

★ If we are not able to hold the meeting in person due to inclement weather or Covid
related concerns, we will host the meeting synchronously on Zoom. The meeting will
be recorded and shared as well.


